
 

SHIRE OF ASHBURTON 
 

REQUEST FOR TENDER 
 

RFT 03.23 - Construction of Onslow Northern Precinct Services 
Headworks, Onslow, WA 

 
The Shire of Ashburton is seeking tender submissions from suitably registered, qualified 
and experienced Contractors for the works associated with construction of the services 

infrastructure to Onslow Northern Precinct, Onslow WA. The Works include water, 
sewer and electrical headworks, hydraulic and electrical reticulation and connections, 

trenching, minor earthworks, making good and similar associated works. 
 

Tender Close: 2.00pm (WST) Wednesday 01 March 2023. 
 

The Tender document can be obtained by registering with the Shire’s e-tendering portal: 
www.tenderlink.com/ashburton. Further information in regards to this request can be 
obtained from: Renae Lynch, Senior Procurement Officer via the e-tendering portal.   

 
Tenders may only be lodged electronically via www.tenderlink.com/ashburton, prior to its 

closing. Hard copy, facsimile or emailed tenders will not be accepted.  
 

Canvassing of Councillors or Staff will disqualify Tenderers. 
 

Kenn Donohoe 
Chief Executive Officer 
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